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Just how special God
made me... 

I am caring 

Creating houses

What a busy and exciting month we have had in
Dosbarth Padarn. Autumn has arrived and we
were very excited to see that Mrs Bugler has
changed our woodland seasons display in our
entrance, to autumn. It was so colourful, we
were really curious and inspired, and
conversation flowed all about autumn. Mrs
Bugler taught us a song, “Autumn Leaves are
falling down...”. We love singing together and
learnt that at autumn time, the leaves change
colour to red, yellow, orange and brown.  

In the art studio we created autumn leaves
using paint, and printed the leaves. We were
very proud of our autumn tree. We also explored
in our sensory autumn tuff spot. We used
magnifying glasses to look carefully at the
pumpkins, conkers, pinecones and autumn
coloured leaves. We talked about all the
different things we find in the autumn. We even
created autumn creations with play dough and
loose parts, we were very imaginative.  

We have enjoyed mark making, looking carefully
at the autumn leaves and drawing our own,
choosing our favourite autumn colours. 

Role Play has been very exciting and extremely
busy, learning to make tea for two and also
taking care of the babies. 

We’ve also been very busy in the block area,
working collaboratively together to build a
police station. We’ve been busy constructing
our own houses.  

Autumn Leaves 



Tea for two 

Emergency Services 

Dressing myself 

What a shot ! 

We have continued our inquiry ‘Pwy ydw
I?’. We have enjoyed learning more about
ourselves and each other. We have learnt
about our ‘Christian Values’ and talked
about being kind, caring etc. We’ve even
created our own mirrors ‘I look in the
mirror and what do I see? Just how special
God made me!’ We have decorated them
from a choice of resources and are very
proud of them, hanging up in our
classroom. 

We’ve learnt about the different parts of
our bodies, naming them and we’ve also
learnt about what we can do with our
bodies outdoors. We learnt how our
bodies move. We took turns to kick and
throw a ball, balance, jump and we had a
running race too. We had so much fun! 

We have started to learn about our
families. We have talked about who lives
in our house with us. We created our
house  with lollipop sticks and have drawn
a picture of our family. We’ve even
created our own houses using magnetic
squares, blocks and junk modelling. 

What an amazing month we’ve had. We
hope you all have a fabulous half term
break!  


